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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

    Pine Run is enjoying it’s 8th 

decade of being involved with 

Buddy!  That’s a rather remarkable 

relationship.  Majority of times, 

when a person leaves their home 

church and moves into ministry, 

the ties with their “home” church 

get broken and forgotten.   We are 

thrilled for the opportunity to not 

only support his work through our 

Mission giving, but also work side 

by side through social media in 

encouraging people in their 

Christian walk. 

    Give thanks for Lowell and Judy 

and praise God for what God has 

done through all of us! 

   

 David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
A Christian 

Ministry in the 

National Parks 

 
   We appreciate and support 
another who grew up at Pine 
Run.  Dawn remains active 
teaching in a local congregation 
in Colorado, while David 
continues to co-lead the 
mission.  We are pleased to 
support them with our mission 
money and appreciate keeping 

in touch with what’s going on in 
their lives (ministry & personal) 
   ACMNP is looking for prayer 
partners for the various teams.  

If you would like to support a 

team member in prayer, 

please email info@acmnp.com 
 

 David Anderson 

 

 Getting settled into  

a new home takes a little time.  

Settled into a new community and 

learning your way around—even 

more time.  Imagine what David 

and his family are facing as they 

settle in GERMANY!   Pray for God 

to lead, give peace and open 

doors clearly as they find how 

Christ can use them there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     The weekly broadcast on 

Sundays @ 10:30 AM on our 

Facebook page enables us to be a 

blessing to more people than 

could attend in person.   

 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the  

 National Parks 

  Bibles for Russia 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund 

    Great Lakes Christian College 

   His House Campus Ministry 

   Helping Others Prepare for 

        Eternity (H.O.P.E.) 

  Mexican Mountain Mission 

  Operation: “We Care” 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly 

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp 

 

    There are over 100 servants of 

Christ around the world that we 

also contact daily with scripture 

and devotions through Facebook 

Messenger.  Many of these are 

serving in isolated areas and could 

easily get discouraged feeling all 

alone (we know that experience 

from COVID isolation).  It’s not 

surprising that many will reach out 

with words of appreciation for the 

time and effort we put into 

encouraging them. 

 

  Teaching 

the Word 

(through 

our 

Websites)  

    
We are seeing a resurgence in the 

traffic on our website.  Over 800 visits 

and close to 2500 pages viewed last 

month!  We are glad to provide the 

studies and resources we do.  We 

have been reminded recently of their 

importance through requests for 

“study materials” from people outside 

our “area”.  Take some time to 

explore and check out a free Bible 

Study for yourself!   

SOCIAL MEDIA 

PRESENCE 
Snapchat—69 people are following 

Instagram- 62  people are following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—218 people are following 

YOUtube—we now have 10 puppet 

shows available for viewing.  3 of 

them have had more than a dozen 

views! 

Facebook “Live Stream”—Sundays @ 

10:30 am  

Clio Area Ministerial Association 
   Ministers are getting ready to meet 

and we will be looking at:  Food 

Distribution, See you at the Pole, 

Unity event and being catalyst for 

solving issues through building a 

stronger fellowship/community. 

http://www.lowellmason.com/

